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The Ceremony of Induction is an         

occasion when a new Parish Priest is 

formally presented to the Parish in a   

liturgical sense. 

WE WELCOMED FR. ARBO AT HIS      

INDUCTION MASS ON 24TH FEBRUARY 

2023  -  a lovely service in a packed 

Congratulations Fr Arbo. We hope you will be very happy at Sacred Heart Church 





March 4th 2023 was such an important day for so many people, both here in Sittingbourne and in Hong Kong. It was 

the day baby Eunice Thecla Chiu was baptised and welcomed into our church. Eunice was born to proud parents 

Daisy and Mark Chiu last July 2022.  Although they didn’t have lots of friends present in the church, they had a live 

streaming of the whole baptism specially for her grandparents, family members and many friends in Hong Kong.    

“In this way,” added Godmother Ida Yuen, “many could share the happiness and joy of the day even though they’re 

far apart.” 

“May Jesus Christ and Holy 

Mary Mother of the Lord be 

with you at every milestone of 

Baptism streamed 
Eunice’s eldest brother 

was behind the camera 

 

INDUCTION 

A successful reunion for the Hong Kong catholic people in Kent took place in our church last 4
th
 March. Mass was   

given by Fr. Bruno Lepeu, a missionary of the Paris Foreign Mission Society (MEP). He had served in the Hong Kong 

diocese for over 25 years in various Parishes and youth services. Fr. Bruno was asked by the Bishop of Hong Kong to visit 

the catholic Hong Kongers all over in UK.  He had already been to Liverpool, Warrington, Birmingham, London and Reading during 

February  

Over 40 people including children and adults joined Fr. Bruno as he celebrated mass in Cantonese, followed by coffee and tea at 

the O’Sullivan Centre. Fr. Bruno  gave an explanation of Synodality in the Church (an announcement from Pope Francis). During 

this time the children had a handcraft activity about Lent at the other end of the hall. All present agreed it was a “great day to be a 

Hong Konger!” and  expressed their appreciation to Fr Arbo and the Sacred Heart Parish for the strong support they had received 

HONG KONGERS’ REUNION 

 

FOR MORE INDUCTION PHOTOGRAPHS, PLEASE CHECK OUT SACRED HEART WEBSITE 


